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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

Erratum: Proposed Signage Master Plans concerning the 
display of Third Party Wall Signs at 20 locations within 
multiple Wards – Strategic Media 
Date: July 3, 2012 

To: City Council 

From: Chief Building Official and Executive Director, Toronto Building 

Wards: 14, 18, 19, 20, 22, 25, 27, 28, 30 and 32. 

Reference 
Number: 

P:\2012\Cluster B\BLD\Chief Building Official Head Office\ CC12003 

 

SUMMARY 

 

This is to advise City Council of a typographical error on Page 6 of the report titled: 
Proposed Signage Master Plans concerning the display of Third Party Wall Signs at 20 
locations within multiple Wards – Strategic Media.  The second bullet point on the top of 
Page 6 under "Restrictions on Illumination" currently reads: 

 

Where illuminated, the signs in this Signage Master Plan would be subject to time-of-
day illumination restrictions; these limit the illumination of the sign to between the 
hours of 11pm  and 7 am, as well as place restrictions on how bright any lights can be 
and the amount of light spilling onto adjacent properties. 

This point should read: 

 

Where illuminated, the signs in this Signage Master Plan would be subject to time-of-
day illumination restrictions; these limit the illumination of the sign to between the 
hours of 7 am and 11 pm, as well as place restrictions on how bright any lights can be 
and the amount of light spilling onto adjacent properties.  

CONTACT 
Ted Van Vliet, Manager, Sign By-law Unit 
Tel: 416-392-4235, Email: tvanvli@toronto.ca  

SIGNATURE   

_______________________________ 
V. Ann Borooah, Chief Building Official and Executive Director, Toronto Building 


